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West Grove, Pa. – Feb. 12, 2016 – The Friends of Avon Grove Library’s fourth annual “Once 

Upon a Time” winter benefit is scheduled for Saturday, March 5, 7-10 p.m. (snow date, Sunday, 

March 6, 12-3 p.m.). Held at the Garage Community & Youth Center in West Grove, the event 

includes a silent auction, wine, beer, live music and local light fare. The Friends of the Library are 

co-hosting the event with the Avon Grove Library Board of Trustees. Early bird tickets can be 

purchased for $30 ($40 at the door).  

 

“We’re very grateful to the Friends for their continued hard work on our behalf,” said Lori 

Schwabenbauer, director of Avon Grove Library. “Guests at ‘Once Upon a Time’ will enjoy a 

wonderful evening while supporting literacy, enrichment and recreation for children throughout the 

area,” Schwabenbauer said. 

  

Proceeds from the event benefit children’s programs at Avon Grove Library. The Friends of the 

Library have raised $24,000 over the last three years of this event. Money raised last year funded 

summer reading T-shirts, chairs for the children’s activity room, laptops for staff, and books. 

 
 

Located in the heart of West Grove, Pa., Avon Grove Library promotes lifelong learning by offering 

materials, services and programming to the Avon Grove community. Avon Grove Library is a 

member of the Chester County Library System. Learn more: www.avongrovelibrary.org 
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